
 

 

 

 

The Annual Parish Meeting of the St Paul Malmesbury 

Without Parish will be held on the 27th April 2022 at 

Crudwell Village Hall starting at 1830. 

The Annual Parish Meeting provides the opportunity for 

parishioners to hear what the Council has been doing 

during the past twelve months and to ask questions of the 

Council.  Councillor Martin Smith, our Ward Councillor, will 

also be in attendance. 

With a consultation currently underway regarding 

proposals from WC’s Community Governance Committee 

to reduce the parish’s boundaries and therefore its 

effectiveness, this is an ideal opportunity to ask questions 

and understand the impact upon you. 

Why not come along and get informed. 

The April Parish Council meeting will follow directly 

afterwards at 1915.  

Roger Budgen        

Chairman 


